
Principal Message 

The arrival of November has brought much colder and wet weather. With the first 2 months of the 
school year now well underway, students have nicely settled into the routines and expectations of 
school.  Staff will continue to provide timely academic, social responsibility and work habit 
instruction. 

The past few weeks have brought many moments for students to celebrate and feel proud 
about. Last week, our Kindergarten classes, choir, and Mrs. Peterson’s class presented at our 
school’s Remembrance Day Assembly. We were also fortunate to have Cpl. Kirt Douglas, from the 
Canadian Armed Force, speak about the significance of Remembrance Day.  

The School Choir had the memorable opportunity to perform with Juno Winning musician Norman 
Foote at the Chilliwack Cultural Centre in his show “Howl Masquerade”.   Students on our Soccer 
Teams persevered in the inclement fall weather, including rain, and came to together as a team to 
represent Promontory well. Well done!   

On October 31st, we also enjoyed students and family’s creativity with the Storybook Pumpkin 
challenge and costumes. There were many incredible Pumpkin Creations showcased based on a 
beloved story book character and many impressive costumes -our community has many talented 
individuals. Be sure to check out some of the photos on the last page! 

 
As classes wind up Term 1 and prepare for the holiday season, the school will be filled with many 
merry, jolly and happy festivities for students to enjoy.  

~ Ms. Kass 

 

Lost and Found 

The Lost and Found is over flowing. Please visit the Lost and Found collection located at the door 
across from Mrs. Peterson and Mrs. Wouda’s portable classrooms to claim items that belong to 
your child. Families are encouraged to label belongings with your child’s name. 

 

Volunteering 
In order for parents to be able to take on volunteer roles in our school (ie. helping in classrooms, 
joining the hot lunch team, Popcorn Tuesday, going on field trips,etc.), a Criminal Record Check 
must be completed. Forms can be picked up from the office.  

Please know that every volunteer that helps at Promontory is expected to respect the privacy and 
confidentiality of each student and family. Just as school staff are committed to maintaining your 
family’s right to privacy and confidentiality, the same commitment is expected from all 
volunteers.  From time to time, volunteers and guests may observe a child having a challenging 
moment at school– it is expected that this information is not shared with anyone, other than with 
school staff.  Should you be made aware of an incident or a concern regarding your child, you will 
be contacted by a staff member. 






















